
Dear Colleagues,

As announced at the beginning of May, we are holding the Conference Dinner
of our workshop on the 27th of November. We have the dinner in the following
way:

i) The date and hour: We will start the dinner at 6:30 p.m. on the 27th of
November.

ii) The place of dinner: Ganko (Takasegawa) Nijoen Tel. 075-223-3456 (We
will distribute the map of the restaurant, but we recommend you to go there
with some Japanese participant. Then it’s easy.)

iii) The cost: 6,000 yen

iv) The dish is a traditional Japanese one, in particular, Kyoto-like.

If you like to join the dinner, please let us (Satoshi Koike or Toshi Fukui)
know by the 15th of November. In case your family will accompany you,
please inform us of it also.

Nijoen was the second house of Ryoi Kadokura, a famous marchant in the
Edo Era (several hundreds ago). It has a fine traditional Japanese garden.
Please enjoy having a look at the garden before or after our dinner.

Best wishes,
Satoshi


